
Announcements 2/21/25 

 
Mu Alpha Theta is doing free ACT Math tutoring. Free ACT Math 

tutoring will be available on February 24th in Room 720 at 8:30 am. 

Register using the signup genius available in Schoology on the 

counseling page.  

 

Are you interested in being part of the Yearbook staff? If so, 

applications are now available and outside of Ms. Smith’s room N210. 

 

Don't forget! Link Crew applications are now open for 

submission, with an extended day to apply! Link Crew Applications are 

now due by 8 pm on Monday, February 24! To apply, use one of the 

QR codes around school, ask a current link crew leader, or see our 

Instagram page. Please let Ms. Murray in N202 or Ms. Campbell in 

N133 if you have any questions. 

 

The freshman class officers will be raising money and selling 

flower grams during all lunches from February 24-March 4 for $4. 

Check the class of 2028 Instagram page for more information. 

 

 

 


